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Ref: RDB/RP/CW/03.03.2020 
 
24th September 2020 
 
Councillor Caro Wild, 
Cabinet Member for Strategic Planning & Transport, 
County Hall, 
Atlantic Wharf, 
Cardiff CF10 4UW. 
 
Dear Councillor Wild, 
 
Environmental Scrutiny Committee – 3rd March 2020 
 
On behalf of the Environmental Scrutiny Committee I would like to thank you 

and the officers for attending the Committee meeting on Tuesday 3rd March 

2020 to discuss the item on ‘Quarterly Performance Monitoring – Quarters 1 & 

2 2019/20’. The comments and observations made by Members on the areas 

relevant to your portfolio of responsibility are set out in this letter.  

 
Quarterly Performance Monitoring – Quarters 1 & 2 2019/20 

 
 Funding for Active Travel Schemes – At the meeting a Member asked 

about existing sums and current funding bids that are in place to support 

active travel for schools. I would be grateful if you could confirm these 

details - to include sums and bids by the Council and individual schools, 

along with details of the actual work that will be delivered.  

 
I would be grateful if you would consider the above comments and provide a 

response to the content of this letter.  

 

Regards, 

 

Councillor Ramesh Patel 

Chairperson Environmental Scrutiny Committee 
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Cc: 
 
 Andrew Gregory - Director of Planning, Transport & Environment 

 Matt Wakelam – Assistant Director, Street Scene 

 Davina Fiore - Director of Governance & Legal Services 

 Members of Cardiff’s Environmental Scrutiny Committee 


